
 

 

Inglewood Bird Sanctuary Etiquette 

The Inglewood Bird Sanctuary is a federally sanctioned migratory bird sanctuary. 
Please respect wildlife and their habitat by following these simple rules: 

 
 Stay on designated trails at all times. This helps to protect the habitat, shelter, plants 

and animals that live here. 

 
 Use quiet voices. Running and yelling will scare away the wildlife and will greatly 

reduce anyone’s chances of seeing wildlife. 

 
 Do not feed or disturb wildlife. Animals in the Sanctuary are wild. 

 

 
 Look but do not touch. Vegetation (including berries) may be food, nesting material 

and/or a rare native plant. 
 

 
 Do not throw rocks or other objects. 

 

 
 Put all garbage, recycling, and compost in appropriate containers. 

 
 

 Be considerate of all other visitors to the Sanctuary. 
 
 
 

Calgary Parks would like to draw your attention to the fact that we will be installing 
wildlife monitoring cameras within 11 city parks. This information will be used to better 
understand wildlife in Calgary to make better decisions when planning parks and other 
City spaces. These cameras are for wildlife monitoring purposes only and any human 
images will be screened using facial recognition software and discarded immediately. 

If you require further information pertaining to the purpose and usage of these cameras, 
please feel free to visit www.calgary.ca/parks for further information. 

http://www.calgary.ca/parks

